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DATE: July 21, 2011 

TO:  The Honorable County Board of Supervisors  

FROM: Joseph J. Czarnezki, County Clerk 

SUBJECT: Transit System Claims Placed Under Suspension 

 
The following is a listing of Transit Claims received by the County Clerk and Placed 
under Suspension by the County Board Chairman at the Milwaukee County Board 
Meeting of July 28, 2011: 

 
 From Weigel, Carlson, Blau & Clemens, S.C., submitting a Notice of Claim on 6/20/11 

on behalf of Laveda Lardydells for damages and injuries allegedly sustained in an 
accident involving a Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. bus. 

 
 From Action Law Offices, submitting a Notice of Injury on 6/24/11 on behalf of 

Bernadette Williams for damages and injuries allegedly sustained in an accident 
involving a Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. bus. 

 
 From Action Law Offices, submitting a Notice of Injury on 6/28/11 on behalf of Anthony 

Payne for damages and injuries allegedly sustained in an accident involving a 
Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. bus. 

 
 From Sperling Law Offices, LLC, submitting a Notice of Circumstances Giving Rise to 

Claim on 7/5/11 on behalf of Willie L. Bowie for damages and injuries allegedly 
sustained in an accident involving a Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. bus. 

 
 From Weigel, Carlson, Blau & Clemens, S.C., submitting a Notice of Claim on 7/11/11 

on behalf of DeanGello Stewart for damages and injuries allegedly sustained in an 
accident involving a Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. bus. 

 
 From Action Law Offices, submitting a Notice of Claim on 7/18/11 on behalf of Theresa 

Saadeh for damages and injuries allegedly sustained in an accident involving a 
Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. van. 
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